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At The Box Moor Trust, we want to minimise our impact on the environment and to educate our 
visitors on how they can do the same.  

Look out for the signs around the Old Barn Education Centre telling you what we are doing. 
 

We need your help! 
 

Most of the waste produced at the Old Barn is snack and lunch waste produced by our visitors.  
To reduce this, we are setting our visitors a ‘Waste Free Day’ Challenge. 

 
 

PLEASE ASK YOUR CLASS OR GROUP TO BRING REUSABLE  
SNACK/LUNCH/DRINK CONTAINERS.  
These can be washed and used again.  

Recyclable waste can be dealt with back at home using the local authority recycling scheme. 
 
 

There are NO DISPOSAL FACILITIES for food or drink packaging waste at the Old Barn. 
Visitors WILL be able to leave their fruit and vegetable waste for our compost heap. 

 
 

We hope that bringing this type of meal (and taking any rubbish home with them) will be a valuable 
lesson for our visitors to make them more responsible for the waste they produce.  

Remember minimising waste in the first place should be the priority, rather than throwing waste into 
a bin for disposal or even recycling it. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Thank you for your help. 
 

 

 


